
PUBLIC NOTICE 

BROWNING PUBLIC SCHOOL DISTRICT TO DECLARE PROPERTY AS SURPLUS 

 

The Browning Public School’s Board of Trustees, at their duly called regular meeting on July 10, 

2018, declared the following property as surplus school property, because it is no longer suitable 

for the educational purposes of the district: 

2 ½ acres of land located on SE ¼ SE ¼, SW ¼, SW ¼ of Section 7, Township 37 N of Range 10 West 

of Principal Meridian – this property is not accessible, on the surrounding sides, there is no water, 

nor is there availability for it. 

This property can be viewed by contacting Dixie Guardipee, Facilities Secretary at 338-2715.  

Sealed bids will be accepted until 5:00 p.m. on August 14, 2018 and will be awarded at the regular 

school board meeting scheduled for 5:00 p.m. on August 14, 2018.  The bids should be delivered 

to Stacy J. Edwards, District Clerk at the school administration building between the hours of 8:00 

a.m. – 5:00 p.m. 

  

 


